Christmas Party 2016
Dear Parents,

This year’s Christmas Party will be held in school on Thursday 15th December, finishing later than usual, at 4.30pm. Children are welcome to come to school dressed in their party outfits, or to change into their outfits in school. As usual, our festivities will include party games and a ‘bring and share’ party tea. We hope that Father Christmas will pay us a visit too!
Please would you send a small plate or bowl of finger food to school to share on the day.  It would be helpful if Class 1 children bring savoury items and Class 2 children bring sweet items. I have added a few suggestions in case anybody is stuck for ideas
	Class One – 

Sweet items
	Class Two – 

Savoury Items

	marshmallows
	Cheese

	Tea cakes
	Savoury biscuits

	Grapes
	Crisps

	Biscuits
	Sausages (cooked)

	Cakes
	Sausage rolls (cooked)

	Popcorn
	cucumber

	strawberries
	Carrot sticks

	
	Cherry tomatoes

	
	Chicken nuggets (cooked)

	
	olives


Thank you very much for help.
Mrs. Wilkie 

